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Events

Groom Webinar: Multiemployer Pensions – 
The Special Financial Assistance Rules (July 
14, 2021)

Congress recently passed legislation to permit PBGC to provide 
“special financial assistance” to certain financially troubled 
multiemployer pension plans.  On July 9, PBGC and IRS issued 
guidance necessary to implement the law. In this webinar, Groom 
attorneys will discuss the guidance and other recent 
multiemployer developments.

EVENT START

July 14, 2021 2:30:00 PM
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